
Group Visit: 
 
A group of Students of the Department of History of Swami Niswambalananda Girls' College in Hooghly district 
visited the Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore along with their Teachers on February 15, 2022 as a part of 
their educational tour. They were provided the guided service in the different galleries of the Sangrahalaya and the 
documentary film show on role of Barrackpore in Indian Freedom Movement was also shown to them. After visiting 
the museum the Director-Secretary of the Sangrahalaya conducted an audio-visual Spot Quiz on the life and activities 
of Mahatma Gandhi for them. 
 
 

  
 
 

 


